
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
08th June 2018 
 
Our ref: CLA/JME/Year 11 Prom 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
The 2018 Avon Valley School Prom is to be held on Friday 29th June.  Arrivals will start from 
6.30pm and the Prom itself will begin at 7.30pm and finish at 10.30pm. 
 
Tickets are £10 and payment is now live on the School Gateway, for students invited to attend. 
If you are unable to log in the School Gateway, the money can be taken directly to the Finance 
office.  
 
If you have any queries about the Prom, please do no hesitate to contact me at school or by 
email: labreize.c@welearn365.com 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Carole Labreize 
Achievement Leader – Apollo House 
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